
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The last day of formal at-a-distance instruction for the 2019-2020 school year will be              
June 19. Our school will be planning alternative non-academic activities for the week of              
June 22-26 and staff will continue to work as scheduled until the end of month. 
 
This decision was made in a coordinated approach with other school divisions in Central              
Alberta. After June 19, school staff will be engaging students through non-academic            
activities, collecting student material/instruments, completing assessments and       
recognizing achievements. Our school administration will be communicating with more          
information in the coming weeks. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cathy Cameron, 
Principal 
 


